
 
 

15th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming your child to Hans Price Academy in September. We realise that the transition 
from primary school to secondary school can be a little daunting as well as exciting, so would like to share some details 
about several events taking place to ease transition and help answer any questions you or your child may have.  
 
Big Step Week: Tuesday 25th – Thursday 27th June 
All students will be taking part in the Big Step Week and will spend three school days with us at Hans Price Academy.  
 
Parent/Carer Information Evening - Thursday 27th June 
We will be holding a Parent/Carer Information evening where you will be invited to meet the Principal, your child’s 
College Leader and Tutor. 
 
In addition to the Big Step Week, we have further opportunities for you and your child to join us and connect with the 
Hans Price Academy culture and community. 
 
Movie Night - Thursday 23rd May, 4pm-6pm 
We would like to invite all students joining us in September to watch a movie with us in the main hall and have the 
chance to meet some of our staff, other students in their year group and to start to learn their way around the Academy.  
 
Parent/Carer Coffee Morning - Wednesday 12th June from 9-10am or 4-5pm. 
We are offering a drop in style coffee morning/afternoon for parents and carers of Year 6 students who would like to 
ask any questions or talk through any concerns.  
 
Big Summer of Fun Monday 19th – Friday 23rd August 
Our Big Summer of Fun 2024 runs each day from 9-2:30pm and will offer students the opportunity to learn, play and 
make new friends. It includes the following and much more:  

• Hans Price staff delivering enrichment and reading sessions   

• Bristol Bears rugby club sessions  

• Dark Angels dance academy sessions  
   
How to Get involved  
If you would like a place on any of these events, please complete this form by Monday 20th May. Further information 
will be sent out in due course and can be found in the Welcome Booklet sent out in March.  
 
Finally, we recently sent you a link to a Registration and Consent Form, if you have already completed the form, thank 
you. If you have yet to do so, here is a link to the form It is vital that we have this from completed so we can communicate 
effectively with families and so that we have all the necessary important information about your child. If you need help 
completing the form, please do get in touch. 
 
We are very much looking forward to working with you over the next couple of months to ensure the best possible 
transition for your child. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us at the Academy.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mr Adrian Esch 
Principal 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/VVdNEj4HJr
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkVpitzcpDUZKhMARhUFR2kJUMlBCQlhFNTU3NTlKR0RIQUUxMEhaUFFHSS4u

